
Report on meeting with Huawei, 30 September 2020 
 
On the initiative of Huawei, on 30 September Mr Kim Jorgensen, Head of Cabinet for EVP Vestager 
met with  

, Huawei 
Europe.  of Cabinet Vestager and  from the 
Secretariat General also participated in the meeting.  
 
Huawei informed of its activities in Europe and concerns about the effects of measures adopted by 
the U.S., including for supply chains and consumers.  
 
Huawei gave its views on competition in the 5G market and on the Open-RAN model.  
 
On the toolbox for 5G security, Huawei expressed support for the EU’s intention and efforts to 
mitigate the risks while raising concerns about fragmented implementation by EU Member States. 
 
Huawei expressed their commitment to the cooperation on standardisation for 6G and emphasised 
the role of research programmes and ICT standard-setting bodies. 
 
Huawei called for international cooperation on standards on data security and for a rulebook to be 
developed at the multilateral level.   
 
Mr Jorgensen took note of the points made by the company and briefly mentioned the outcomes of 
the first EU-China High-level digital dialogue on 10 September 2020. 
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